
 

 

Community Hazardous Fuels Reduction Program 

Public Open House 

Friday, June 13th 

10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Venue Location – Fawcett Lake Resort 

 

• The MD of Lesser Slave River, in collaboration with Vanderwell Contractors 
(1971) Ltd., and Alberta Forestry and Parks invite you to a Public Open House to 
discuss and examine this important community safety initiative. 

 
• Alberta Forestry and Parks has designated Broken Paddle / Fawcett Lake as a 

potential high-risk area for wildfires. Therefore, a proactive mitigation strategy 
has been established to reduce the severity and frequency of wildfires in these 
identified areas. 

 
• Representatives from all three organizations will be present with maps to 

discuss the overall plan, timing of operations, and incorporate any public 
feedback into the planning process. 

 
• It should be noted that Vanderwell is currently conducting block layout in the 

area and the plan could change based on their field assessments. 
 

 

Refreshments will be provided 

 


